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16th November 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

You may be aware that a fire broke out in the school grounds at Telford Infants last weekend. This 
followed a number of incidents that have occurred in recent weeks as a result of unwanted visitors 

deliberately causing damage to various parts of our school. 

The Police and Fire Brigade have now confirmed that the weekend’s fire was an arson attack and that 
a criminal offence has been committed. It is being taken very seriously by the police, the Local 
Authority and ourselves and we will do everything we can to protect our school. CCTV cameras are 

being fitted and there will be a stronger police presence around school.  

We are aware that we sometimes receive unwanted visitors on site out of school hours, often these 
visitors are youngsters a little older than our children who just play football, skateboard or ‘hang out’ 
in the wooded area. However, from this point onwards the police have asked us to report anyone 

trespassing on school grounds and of course any damage that is incurred.  

If you see anything suspicious please contact Leamington Police direct on 01926 410111. 

Thank you for your support and the very kind offers that have been given to help with replacing the 

learning resources, children’s toys and other equipment. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Siân Oustayiannis 

 

Mrs Siân Oustayianns 

Headteacher 
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